February 17, 2009

Dear Members of the Code4Lib Community,

On behalf of The Ohio State University Libraries, we wish to express our enthusiastic support
for the Code4Lib community to meet in Columbus, Ohio, in 2010.

Columbus has a concentration of library powerhouses: the OSU Libraries, the Columbus
Metropolitan Library, OCLC, and OhioLINK. You would certainly have a rich library and

information services environment around you.

The OSU Libraries will re-open its Thompson (Main) Library in the summer of 2009, and we
would welcome giving Code4Lib a tour of this grand facility.

We look forward to the opportunity to welcome you to Columbus for Code4Lib 2010.
Sincerely,

Joseph J. Branin
Director of Libraries



